
 

Trinity Laban’s Statement of Expectations on Sexual Harassment and Misconduct 

Sexual harassment and misconduct have no place within the Trinity Laban community. We expect 
all of our students, staff and visitors to our campuses to be able to study, teach, and engage 
without fear of sexual harassment or misconduct. This means taking responsibility for our own 
behaviour and ensuring that we all contribute to a culture of respect and safety. Doing so will allow 
us focus on our collective pursuit of creative innovation and excellence. 

We have robust policies and procedures in place to address any incidents, allowing safe spaces 
for students and staff to come forward with reports. These reports are all thoroughly investigated, 
and all policies and procedures are reviewed regularly in line with best practice. All formal 
allegations of sexual harassment and misconduct are fully, fairly and properly investigated at our 
institution.  

New students all receive awareness training around sexual harassment and misconduct at the 
point of entry, and staff are required to read and understand the policies in place, with regular 
updates and reminders of their responsibilities.  

As a result of our focus on sexual harassment and misconduct we have already taken the following 
steps: 

 Updated our procedures and guidance in relation to staff-student sexual relationships. 
 Added student representation to the disciplinary panels of cases of student sexual 

harassment and misconduct. 

In addition, and to strengthen our response to sexual harassment and misconduct, the Board of 
Governors and Senior Executive Team have made the following commitments: 

 We will promote a positive atmosphere in which students and staff are empowered to report 
cases of sexual harassment and misconduct. 

 We will ensure our students feel safeguarded by our policies and procedures, and that 
these policies and procedures are regularly under review and assessed against best 
practice in the sector. 

 We will create an appropriate training strategy for staff, students and visitors. 
 We will seek feedback from those involved in cases relating to sexual harassment and 

misconduct and review that feedback to inform updates to procedures and training 
materials. 

The Board of Governors will be accountable for these commitments in the following ways: 

 All Governors will receive information and training on Trinity Laban’s policies and 
procedures and their own responsibilities in monitoring allegations of sexual harassment 
and misconduct. 

 Governors have oversight of the disciplinary process via membership on disciplinary 
appeals panels. 

 Sexual harassment and misconduct will be added to the Institutional risk register, which is 
formally reviewed twice annually. 

 We will provide an annual report to the Board on sexual harassment and misconduct at 
Trinity Laban. 
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